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To: Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources.
Subject:  Testimony in opposition of HB 2027

We object to the bill because it was not done with integrity, appears to be manipulative in
favor of "influential" few, blocks citizens to free access to public lands/resources, and has the
appearance of an impropriety.  This does not do well to support Oregon's reputation of being
a 'people access first' state.  (I refer to the landmark legislation which preserved our beaches
for ALL.  We need the same here!)  We expect better of our legislators.  

Sylvia C. Broderick
John J. Broderick
bsylvia_john@hotmail.com
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